100 N. King Street
Hendersonville, NC 28792
Phone: 828-697-4808

Fax: 828-692-9855 Commissioners

Henderson County
Board of

Memo

To: Commissioners

From: Elizabeth W. Corn, Clerk to the Board

CC:

Date: December 15, 2006

Re: NC DOT Public Hearing on Secondary Roads

Ann Tate called today from NCDOT. She would like to schedule the Secondary Road public hearing
for Henderson County for one of the following dates:

January 22-26, 2007

February 5-9, 2007

February 12-16, 2007

Of course, she has to coordinate with several districts for these public hearings. 'm sure she will be in

touch again as some of the surrounding counties set their dates. NCDOT normally likes to do a couple
in the same day, in adjoining counties.



